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Type of 
Meeting: Executive Committee Meeting 

All Attendees 

Discussion 
Summary 

• Meeting minutes for last month were approved. 
• Rhonda D’Amico, SHIP Program Manager, reviewed individual action items. 
• Staff attended a Community Health Emergency Medical Services (CHEMS) meeting on June 6th at 

Bingham Memorial Hospital. 
• There will be a Community Health Worker (CMW) certificate program offered through Idaho State 

University beginning this fall.  More details will be made available in the near future. 
• Allison Palmer, SHIP QI Specialist, reported on the status of each chosen clinic. 
• The invitees and agenda was reviewed for the upcoming Medical Health Neighborhood (MHN) 

meeting which will be held June 30th at Southeastern Idaho Public Health (SIPH). 
• The next Executive Committee Meeting was scheduled for August 31st at SIPH. 

  
 


